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Nursery Jaxon 
West

1KT Rowen 
Booth

2HW Meral
Bayaseh

4CW Ella
Ramsden

6CB Gordie –Jace 
Gorton

Nursery Isla-Rose 
Heywood

1KT Jasper 
Tatton

2HW Ollie Scott-
Brennan

4CW Leo
Hatch

6CB Luanya
Matley

REC Millie-
Mae 

Hancock

1AD Katie 
Clarke

3SI Mya
Hankey

5AF Macie
Holt

6LP Lola 
Harrop

REC Frankie 
Jackson

1AD Zara 
Escobar

3SI Daniel
Earp

5AF Robin 
Kakaye

6LP Aisha
Hussain

RKK Tyler-
Jason 

Harden

2GJ Sanchia Ann 
Abraham

3CT Ameya
Cochrane

5SJ Danielle
Leonard

RKK Esmarelda
Graham

2GJ Ethan 
Hughes

3CT Lucy 
Fearnley

5SJ Lincoln
Graham

Headteacher Award’s

After the Easter holidays, Y6 pupils will have just 3 teaching weeks until they sit their SATs tests. It is crucial that all 
Y6 children attend every day to be best prepared for their tests. So far they have made good progress and we now 
need to secure their understanding in time for SATs week (Tues 9th May – 12th May). Children will be tested in 
reading, maths arithmetic and reasoning, spelling, grammar and punctuation (SPaG). Writing is teacher assessed in 
June and will be subject to moderation.

Thank you to our Y4 children who are constantly being praised by adults both in and out of school. This week, the 
swimming instructors have once again commented on how polite, well-behaved and enthusiastic they are during 
their lessons. They are certainly a class to be proud of! Well done Y4! 

Thank You! = Thank you to all the parents who came to parents’ evening this week. It was extremely well attended 
and staff enjoyed the time with families. A huge thank you to all the parents who completed the parent 
questionnaires. It had been really encouraging to see the positive feedback and the lovely comments. It was 
particularly heartening to read the comments about special needs – well done to Miss Layton for all her work to 
support our SEND children! 

Easter Assembly = Well done to our Early Years children for singing beautifully in their Easter assembly. Lots of 
parents came to see the children in their Easter parade and listen to their songs. Thank you to all the parents for 
attending. A great way to end the spring term!

On behalf of everyone at Partington Central Academy, we hope you all enjoy the Easter break. We look forward to 
welcoming you back on Monday 17th April.
Happy Easter!
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using the hey have been 
trying

@DTPartington

Attendance             

Week Ending 
30.03.2023

R 91.3%

Year 1 95.7%

Year 2 91.9%

Year 3 93.1%

Year 4 91.2%

Year 5 91.5%

Year 6 90.4%

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

92.3%

Whole 

School

(Sept to date)

93.4%

Target 97%

.

March and 

th

Congratulations to Isabelle Keevney (3CT) 
who has won the Golden Reader Prize 

Draw for the Spring Term in KS2. 
Golden readers are entered into a prize 

draw each term. They are the children who 
have read every day for a week.

Well done Isabelle! 
Good Luck to all our children for the 

Summer Term! 

KS2 enjoyed a March 
Maths Challenge 

organised by our Maths 
Ambassadors where they 

hunted for envelopes 
containing maths 

questions. The answers 
created a secret word. 

Winning class to be 
revealed after Easter. 

KS1, watch this space –
what word will your 
maths hunt reveal?

Year 1 enjoyed the 
Florence Nightingale 
Workshop last week!

On Wednesday 29th March 44 pupils from across 
KS1 and KS2 were rewarded with a visit from the 

Tech Truck. 
This reward was because the children had 

managed to achieve 3 or more gold awards in 
the Spring Term. 

Well done to each and every one of them! 

EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade 


